
COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER AD-HOC COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES 

HIDDEN LAKE CLUBHOUSE 

MONDAY, AUGUST 11, 2014 @ 7:00 P.M. 

 

 
Steve Randall and Ron Sobel are the co-chairs of this committee. 

 

The attendees were Steve Randall, Ron Sobel, Dan Brin, Marge Brown, Char Rothstein, Aida 

Abkarians, Elliot Maggin, Bob Brostoff, Jill & Perry Haberman, and Sandy Bakelman. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Steve Randall and a quorum was established. 

 

The July 14, 2014 minutes were approved. 

 

Steve Randall stated that this Committee is very important because if we are able to get a 

Community/Senior Center established, that could be one of the greatest accomplishments of the WHNC 

and that the Community and Council would both benefit as a result. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: Dan Brin stated that he has been unable to set up a meeting with ROIC from San 

Diego, General Growth Property, for discussion of the “wish list” of the WHNC.  Dan is going to 

follow up with: 

a farmers market by AMC 

a place for a 20 foot storage container for emergency supplies 

a mural by Levi Ponce, a muralist, behind Michaels 

a possible location for a community center 

 

Dan hopes to schedule a meeting with ROIC later this week.   

 

It was decided that getting stakeholders to sign a petition showing their support for a West Hills 

Community Center would be a good idea to show potential site owners and others who may believe that 

there is no support for such a project that it is indeed wanted by the community.  Steve Randall offered 

to prepare an initial draft. 

 

Steve Randall stated that we need to approach the Fallbrook Mall owners from the perspective of how 

they would benefit by having a Community Center on their property.  He suggested that one Mall 

benefit would come from the advertising for the Community Center located in “Fallbrook Mall”!  The 

Committee acknowledges the benefit to the Mall of attracting more people that will translate into more 

sales for the Mall restaurants and stores. 

 

The meeting was adjourned abruptly at 7:30 PM due to an error in our not scheduling the use of the 

clubhouse and a resulting conflict with the Hidden Lake HOA meeting. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 16, 2014, at Hidden Lake Clubhouse at 7:30 PM.   


